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Mosquito control aerial spraying planned 

 
GLYNN COUNTY, Ga.- Mosquito Control Services is planning an aerial adulticiding 
application over the uninhibited areas of Andrews Island on the evening of Wednesday, 
June 29th, 2016 between the hours of 8:00 p.m. and 10:45 p.m. The vehicle to be used is a twin 
engine King Air aircraft with red and blue stripes.  Should weather prevent the mission, it 
will be rescheduled for Thursday, June 30th during the same time period.   
 
Questions or comments may be directed to Travis Dorsey, Entomologist with Mosquito 
Control Services. He can be reached at 912‐217-6300. 
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